
From: Collins, Karen, EMNRD
To: Priscilla Shorty; Vermersch, Amy H, EMNRD; Jackson, Rob , EMNRD
Cc: Farmington Regulatory Techs; San Juan Data Management; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FLORANCE D 19 (30.045.32459) - ACOI Redelivery Notice
Date: Monday, December 20, 2021 2:30:21 PM
Attachments: image001.png

I will be leaving the OCD on the 23rd of this month. Please contact Rob Jackson for information
regarding ACOI's.

Thank you,
Karen Collins

Karen Collins
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505
505.490.2162 | Karen.Collins@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

From: Priscilla Shorty <pshorty@hilcorp.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 2:26 PM
To: Collins, Karen, EMNRD <Karen.Collins@state.nm.us>; Vermersch, Amy H, EMNRD
<AmyH.Vermersch@state.nm.us>
Cc: Farmington Regulatory Techs <FarmingtonRegulatoryTechs@hilcorp.com>; San Juan Data
Management <SanJuanDataManagement@hilcorp.com>; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD
<Brandon.Powell@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FLORANCE D 19 (30.045.32459) - ACOI Redelivery Notice

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Hi Karen,

The FLORANCE D 19 (30.045.32459) ACOI well has been redelivered. Please remove the ACOI-
201869-0 status on the well. Attached is the submitted redelivery sundry.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Thank you,

Priscilla A. Shorty
Operations Regulatory Technician



Hilcorp Energy Company
505-324-5188
pshorty@hilcorp.com
 
 
 
 

The information contained in this email message is confidential and may be legally privileged and is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If you are not an intended recipient or if you have received this message in error, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
immediately notify us by return email or telephone if the sender's phone number is listed above, then promptly and permanently delete
this message.

While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the
onward transmission, opening, or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its systems or data. No responsibility
is accepted by the company in this regard and the recipient should carry out such virus and other checks as it considers appropriate.

 


